NOTICE OF PUBLIC INFORMATIONAL MEETING

Campbell Street & High Street Water Main  Looping Project 

The Boothbay Region Water District will be holding a public informational meeting concerning the upcoming Campbell Street & High Street Water Main Looping Project to provide up-to-date information detailing the project, tentative schedule starting 1 May 2015 and contact information as well as solicit public input.  All interested parties are encouraged to attend.  

 

The meeting will be held at:

 

            Boothbay Harbor Town Hall

11 Howard Street
Boothbay Harbor, ME
            6:00 p.m.

            Monday, April 13, 2015

 

Jon Ziegra

Manager

Boothbay Region Water District

633-4723

